
 

                                                         Town Council Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday April 27th, 2022 

Roll Call: Michael Perkins, Chairman  Dana Wrigley 
  Donald Borman    Robert Nutting 
  David Groder 
 
Others:  Ella Bowman, Town Manager  Janice Porter, Town Clerk 
  Jon Cox     David Savage, Code Officer 
  Chief Michael Tracy   Dylan Clark, Transfer Station Manager 
  Timothy Locke, Police Officer 
   

Business Agenda: 

1. It was moved by Dana Wrigley seconded by David Groder and voted 5-0  approving the 

minutes from April 13th, 2022 and signing the weekly warrant. 

2. Transfer Station Manager, Dylan Clark, updated Council members on the status of the 

towns’ current prices  received for recycling. The fees are the highest that he has seen in 

the past few years.   He reported that he is pleased with his staff and their job 

performance in keeping up with the Transfer Station daily business.  

Dylan presented a listing of proposed fees to be implemented at the “Transfer Station”.  

Also,  items listed that are acceptable for recycle and items listed that the Transfer 

Station cannot accept.  Council members reviewed the list of fees with questions 

answered. 

It was then moved by Dana Wrigley seconded by David Groder and voted 5-0 to approve 

the list of Transfer Station Fees as presented effective April 27, 2022.  (List attached) 

3. It was moved by Dana Wrigley,  seconded  by Donald Borman and voted 5-0 approving 

the second reading of the Sub-division ordinance Section 8 Performance Standards B.  

General Lot Requirements 1 B. 

4. It was moved by Dana Wrigley, seconded by Donald Borman and voted 5-0 approving 

the second reading of changes to the Shoreland Zoning Ordinance, Section 16(5) and 

16(C) . 

5. It was moved by Dana Wrigley,  seconded by Donald Borman and voted 5-0 to award 

the 2022 Paving Bid to B&B Paving, Inc., in the amount of $303,354.  T 

6. MRC discussion – Councilor Wrigley stated that the MRC had another meeting today.  

He learned that there seems to be lots of interest in the purchase.  Towns should know 

more at the end of the month.  

7. It was moved, seconded,  and voted to approve the January-March 2022 Sewer 

Commitment in the amount of $137,600.01. 



 

Adjournment:  It was moved by David Groder seconded by Robert Nutting and voted 5-0 to 

adjourn at 6:25 pm. 

Councilors were notified of the upcoming meetings: 

Up-coming meetings: 

1. OakFest                                                     -Cascade Room, 05/26/22 @ 4:15pm 

2. Memorial Hall Committee Meeting    -Cascade Room, 05/10/22 @ 4pm 

3. Downtown Development Meeting      -Atlantic Room, 04/27/22 @ 12pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


